
 

Community Park Audit Interest Form 
Name:_____________________________________________ 

Phone Number:______________________________________ 

Email: _____________________________________________ 

Age (optional): ______________________________________ 

 

The Franklin Health Department is hoping to increase usage and accessibility within Franklin Parks. To do 
this, we are asking volunteers to audit Franklin Community Parks to provide feedback on the strengths 
and weaknesses of each park. Each volunteer can audit as many parks as they would like. The Franklin 
Health Department will loan each volunteer a “Park Audit Kit” including a clip board, neon vest, pen and 
a questionnaire for each park you are interested in auditing.  

 
Circle or highlight the park(s) you are interested in auditing: 
 

Franklin Woods Nature Center (Kayla’s 
Playground) 3723 W. Puetz Rd.  

Dr. Lynette Fox Memorial Dr. 
6860 S. Harvard Dr. 

Ken Windl Park 
11615 W. Rawson Ave 

Ernie Lake Park/Trail 
8000 S. Chapel Hill Dr. 

Lions Legend Park  
8030 S. Legend Dr. 

Friendship Park/Trail 
3810 W. Sharon Ln. 

Market Square 
11230 W. Franklin St. 

Glenn Meadows Park 
7362 S. 37th Pl. 

Pleasant View Park 
4620 W. Evergreen St. 

Jack E. Workman Park/Trail 
3674 W. Forest hill Ave. 

Vernon E. Barg Park (formerly Lions Legend Park 
II) 8717 W. Drexel Ave. 

Meadowlands Park/Trail 
8665 W. Elm Ct. 

Cascade Creek Park 
8300 S. 60th St. 

Mission Hills Wetlands 
Approx. 10400 W. Church St. 

Christine Rathke Memorial Park 
7700 S. 68th St. 

River Park Trail 
Asphalt Walking Trail 

City of Franklin Bike and Hiking Trail 
Rawson Ave. heading south to Swiss St. and 
follows 116th St. right-of-way past Ryan Rd. 

Robinwood Trail 
Trail between St. Martins Rd., Allwood Dr. and 
Robinwood School (St. Martins Park) area 

Crooked Creek Walking Trail  
W. Forest Hill Ave. to S. 44th St.  

Victory Creek Special Park/Trail 
East of Pleasant View Park 

 
 
This form can be emailed to (Jkopera@franklinwi.gov) or call (414) 427-7531 to schedule a time 
to pick up your questionnaire and kit. Thanks for your interest in helping the Franklin 
Community! 


